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Michael Bender 

Business Advocate 

Sean McCullough 

Director of the Common Sense Initiative Office Ohio Lieutenant Governor 

Amy Koorn
Deputy General Counsel, Ohio Department of Health 

Nurse Aide Training and Competency Evaluation Programs/ Train the Trainer Programs 

(OAC 3701-18-01 through 3701-18-27) 

September 9, 2022 

Thank you for permission to move forward with Original Filing O.A.C. Rules 3701-18-01 through 
3701-18-27.) This rule package consists of eight new rules, fourteen amended rules, five no-change 
rules, and eight rescinded rules proposed by the Ohio Department of Health (ODH). The amended, no-
change, and rescinded rules are submitted as part of the statutory five-year review process. This rule 
package was submitted to the CSI Office on August 19, 2022, and the public comment period was held 
open through September 1, 2022. Unless otherwise noted below, this recommendation reflects the 
version of the proposed rules filed with the CSI Office on August 19, 2022. The Ohio Department of 

Health appreciates your time, effort and energy in reviewing this rule package. 
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